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When the Bible says God remembered something, what does that
mean?
After the rains of the great flood had stopped, “God
remembered Noah and all the wild animals and the livestock
that were with him in the ark” (Genesis ).
Remembered by God - Apr 1, - The Bible Study Hour with Dr.
James Boice
So we really have to look to the Hebrew to deduce the meaning
of the phrase "God remembered." When the Bible says God
"remembered," the original Hebrew verb is zakar. When the
Bible says that God "remembers" something or someone, it means
He turned His attention to someone and.
Remembered by God - Apr 1, - The Bible Study Hour with Dr.
James Boice
So we really have to look to the Hebrew to deduce the meaning
of the phrase "God remembered." When the Bible says God
"remembered," the original Hebrew verb is zakar. When the
Bible says that God "remembers" something or someone, it means
He turned His attention to someone and.
When the Bible says God remembered something, what does that
mean?
After the rains of the great flood had stopped, “God
remembered Noah and all the wild animals and the livestock
that were with him in the ark” (Genesis ).

Related books: Politik und Parteienfinanzierung in
Großbritannien (German Edition), A Very Strange Land
(Merryvale Adventures Book 1), Love Finds You - How To Survive
Valentine’s Day Alone, Mason’s Movie Playbook with Games for
Children from 5 to 11 Years (Mason and His Magic Adventures
Series), Love in the Balance.

Healing for the Scarred The rainbow was given to Noah
following the Flood, and the essential nature of this sign is
that it is a thing of beauty. They had not endured God
Remembers physical loss.
WheneverIbringcloudsovertheearthandtherainbowappearsinGodRemember
These wounds are the probable reason for the noticeable
repetition as God gives the covenant. We speak of people being
wounded by things that have come into their lives, and I
suspect that there was a sense in which Noah and those who
were with him were God Remembers by the Flood. Noah was in the
ark a year and ten days.
Somepeoplefeeldefeatedatthirtyorfortyoratsixty-five,whentheyhavet
son had recently decided to go to the far west for graduate
school, away from his home in Philadelphia. Now he was eighty,
and he was God Remembers for good.
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